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Falls City Council Approves Demolition of Nuisance Home 
(KLZA)-- Falls City Council members voted unanimously Monday evening to
authorize civil proceedings for abatement of a nuisance house at 1813 McLean
Street. City Administrator says the house has deteriorated to the point it needs to
be removed.

Jorn says hopes are to raze three nuisance homes during this fiscal year.
$19-thousand dollars was earmarked in the budget for demolition of nuisances.

Houses at 924 Fulton and 2021McLean are currently in the process in the system
to be declared nuisances and being razed. 

There is a list of properties the City is hoping owners will clean up or fix up, or
action against the properties will likely be taken in the future.  
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